
01 November 2016 

Hello Members, 
 
Have you ever heard a captain say on the PA, " the flight attendants are here primarily 
for your safety.”? Well it's true! Before we were titled stewardess or flight attendant, our 
title was a nurse. You had to be a qualified nurse to ensure the 
safety and health of airline passengers. We have training on 
CPR, first aid, preventing and fighting fires, evacuating aircraft, 
and now more than ever being trained on security. Through 
training we are equipped as First Responders. We are more 
than just a warm friendly smile providing excellent service. We 
are the first to respond to any emergency on board, on the 
ground and in the air.  Your job is very necessary to the safety 
of the airline industry and its passengers. Flight Attendants are 
unsung heroes. 

Envoy's AFA Air Safety, Health & Security Committee is dedicated to ensure that safety 
and security remains a priority to the company and airline industry. Your safety and 
security is vital to you doing your job as a First Responder. We work hard to make sure 
you have all the tools you need to protect yourself in the process of protecting your 
passengers. To ensure this, we need the help of our members. The most important 
thing that I would like to stress is that you know the ASHS, Section - 26, of your 
contract. I would also like to encourage your participation; nothing ever gets changed by 
sitting on the side lines as a spectator. Getting involved creates a positive shift toward 
progress. Please come and be a part of a movement that ensures our voices are being 
heard. We want to continually be recognized and valued as an asset to the company 
and airline industry because we are the FIRST RESPONDERS.......  Take care of 
yourself and each other. 
 
Keep Safe, 
Baraka Davis 
MEC Safety Chairbdavis@afaeagle.com 
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